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Ottawa, December 4, 1906.

Sir,--

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 29th ult., inclosing a communication from Mr.

Soulland, asking an extension till December 7, next,

for the completion of his contract for repair to the

Shingwauk Home and connected the same with the Sault

Ste. Marie town, water system, on account of the un-

avidable delay in receiving the proping,

In reply I beg to say that, in view of the

explanations given by Mr. Sculland and yourself, the

Department will agree to the extension of time asked for.

Your obedient Servant,

Fowh

- Secretary.

G. Ley King, Esq.,

Principal,

The Shingwauk Home,

Sault Ste. Marie, Ont.
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